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ACHIEVEMENTS

• The 1st PSC meeting planned for April 7 had to be postponed due to 
COVID-19. Subject to the regulations by the Government of Uganda 
as a result of COVID-19, a new PSC meeting date will be discussed 
among the project partners and announced shortly. 

• UNIDO started with the preparation of basic drawings for the 
buildings and the Terms of Reference (TOR) for the engineering and 
design contractor. 

• UNIDO continued to vet potential service providers for the buildings 
engineering and design. 

• UNIDO revised the inception performance report and TNA report in 
accordance with feedback received from the project partners and 
shared the revised documents.

• UNIDO completed the Communications and Visibility Plan. 

• UNIDO developed the TOR for a Project Assistant.
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PLANNED ACTIVITIES IN MAY 2020

o The 1st PSC meeting will rescheduled in accordance with the 
regulations by the Government of Uganda as a result of COVID-19, 
and the finalized inception report, training needs assessment (TNA) 
and M&E Manual will be presented and approved. UNIDO will also 
provide an update on the current status on the construction plan and 
training activity.

o UNIDO will sign a contract with a vendor for the assessment of the 
required facility (i.e. topographical survey and geotechnical report).

o UNIDO will develop a TOR for vendor procurement for the teacher 
education curriculum.

o Subject to the regulations by the Government of Uganda as a result 
of COVID-19, UNIDO and MoWT will organize a meeting with relevant 
stakeholders to create a staff development framework and develop 
technical and pedagogical learning outcomes for each activity.
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Met and vetted climate friendly construction companies © Peter Pauls/IBS Foundation 

Met and vetted climate friendly construction companies  © IBS Foundation

MoWT and UNIDO reviewed the land records for the land procurement © UNIDO




